
To the legislators Prozanski, Thatcher, Bentz, Fagan, Gelser, Lithicum, and Manning 
 
I see that the Oregon Democrats are again trying to overstep the United States Constitution specifically 
the Second Amendment. 
 
I believe the thinking behind this bill is being done maliciously to all Oregonians who are law abiding gun 
owners and are only rewarding the law breakers. 
I live in a rural community and since a young age have been taught proper gun safety along with usage 
and feel that the bills being proposed should be put to a statewide vote at a minimum as I believe that it 
would surely fail to garner the support you believe it will get as I have many liberal and conservative 
friends alike and all believe in there second amendment rights and should not be punished due to a few 
who have had issues with mental stability. 
 
I challenge you as I said above, if you truly believe, to put this to a vote to the people instead of ruling as 
if you do not serve We the People. 
 
Russ Clark 

 


